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Woo Hoo: 
A memoir 

we were lucky. It was a black 
and white cat. We opened the 
basement door and chased 
it out. 

About a month later, we put 
up the frames for the house 
structure. This was the hard 
part. The builder has to get the 
right size of wooden frames 
with the exact measurements 
and more. When Matthew, 
our builder, and his workers 
put them up, I was amazed on 
how they could do it all at one 
time. Then they put the dry-
wall up, which my dad helped 
too. Everyday we had to come 
to the house and clean up their 
mess otherwise the house 
would be a disaster. There 
was drywall everywhere, 
even in places you wouldn’t 
expect it to be. It was really 
frustrating because everytime 
we cleaned it up, they would 
make more of a mess the 
next day. After they finished 
with the drywall, another 
company put the insulation 
in for us. We all helped out 
with the insulation. My dad 
was on a ladder and I had to 
hand the pink insulation up 
to him. Everybody helped 
except my brother. He laid a 
blanket down on the floor and 
took a nap. 

Next, we started plastering 
the walls. After the plaster was 
dry, we had to be very careful 
and wipe any excess plaster 
that needed to come off. The 
walls were prepped and ready 
to be painted. My mom and 
some friends started painting 
the whole house and finished 
in only 3 days. I asked my 
mom before she painted my 
room, “ Can I have some 
stripes on my wall”? She 
said, “ I guess.” So my mom 
painted several shades of 
purple stripes on my bedroom 
wall for a special treat for me. 
It was very pretty! After all 
the painting was completed, 
we started putting cabinets, 
toilets, showers, sinks, appli-
ances, and lights. Finally our 
new home was finished after 
9 long months. It seemed like 
forever! Here is the lucky part, 
we actually sold our old house 
on the same day that we were 
going to move into our new 
home. 

Now I feel like we have 
more room to play and run 
around since our old house 
was smaller. We also have a 
bigger backyard to play in and 
ride our bikes in the country. 
I feel like I could get lost in 
our bigger home. I’m so glad 
that we decided to build our 
beautiful new house. 

Walt Disney: 
A Magical Boy!

ation caused by gas fumes. 
Walt’s wife lillian Disney 
died of a stroke on Dec. 
16 1997.

Walt went to School of 
the Art Institute in Chi-
cago in 1911-1917. Which 
was good, because he was 
very creative. Walt was 
very smart to image what 
characters to draw. If he 
wasn’t born, we wouldn’t 
have Mickey Mouse and 
belive me a LOT more.

In 1966, Walt Disney 
was diagnosed with lung 
cancer. It was a sad time. 
Soon later Walt Disney 
died of it that same year. 
He once said, “ I only hope 
that we never lose sight of 
one thing That it was all 
started by a mouse. All 
our dreams can come true, 
if we have the courage to 
pursue them. It’s kind of 
fun to do the impossible.”  

He was cool,creative,and 
smart. Don’t forget it.


